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Capital Construction Subcommittee 

From: 
 
Paul Siebert, Legislative Fiscal Office 

Date: February 22, 2017 

Subject: SB 5508 - 2015-17 Budget Reconciliation Bill 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
Senate Bill 5508 relates to state financial administration.  An amendment replaces the bill.  
The bill is necessary to achieve a balanced budget for the 2015-17 biennium.  The bill 
includes an emergency clause.  A summary of the budget adjustments in the -3 
amendment has been included in the meeting materials on OLIS. 
 
 
Recommended Changes to SB 5508: 
The Legislative Fiscal Office recommends adoption of the -3 amendment.  

 
Motion:  Move adoption of the -3 amendment to SB 5508.   
 
Final Bill SB 5508 Subcommittee Action: 
 
The measure, as amended by the –3, is recommended to be moved to the full committee 
on Joint Ways and Means.   
 
Motion:  Move SB 5508, as amended, to the Full Committee with a 
“do pass” recommendation.   
 
Carriers: 
 
 Full Committee Carrier: ____________________________________________ 
 
 House Chamber Carrier: __________________________________________  
 
 Senate Chamber Carrier: __________________________________________ 
 


